DEALER COMMUNICATIONS

HARLEY-DAVIDSON MOTOR COMPANY

®

IMPORTANT RECALL INFORMATION

Safety Recall Campaign 0173 — Important Update

HIGHLIGHTS
e Recall Kit 91500093 is being updated
e Service Bulletin M1482 — Secondary Actuator Assembly Replacement is being updated

KEY DATES
e Week of February 18: Updated Service Bulletin posts
e Week of February 25: First wave of revised recall kits starts shipping to dealers worldwide

CONTACT
e U.S. dealers: Call 800-664-7762 and select the appropriate prompts
e International dealers: Contact their regional office

February 18, 2019
Dear Dealer:

To align with a continuous improvement change being made in current 2019 production, we are
revising the recall kit for the Secondary Actuator Assembly Replacement. The new kit number
will be 91500093A. The existing kits (91500093) are to be used until new kits become available.
A revised M1482 service bulletin will be released during the week of Feb. 18 and will contain
additional details, including the last day to file a repair claim using the 91500093 kit.

Sincerely,
Harley-Davidson Motor Company, Inc.
0173

For: Dealer Operator, General Manager, All P&A Roles, All Service Roles, Vehicle Sales
Manager

Sent to: All Dealers (Worldwide, except Japan)



